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Supervisor Santiago recommending Chairman be authorized to sign a letter of intent to the City of
South Lake Tahoe and South Lake Tahoe Unified School District regarding the issue of occupying
10,000 square feet of a joint use facility in South Lake Tahoe.

BUDGET SUMMARY:

Total Estimated Cost $

     Funding

          Budgeted $

          New Funding $

          Savings $

          Other $

     Total Funding Available $

Change To Net County Cost $

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: No impact

Background: Over the past year, the County has engaged in discussions with the City of South Lake
Tahoe and South Lake Tahoe Unified School District regarding the issue of occupying a joint-use
facility in the Tahoe basin and co-locating services in conjunction with the City of South Lake Tahoe
and the South Lake Tahoe Unified School District.

Reason for Recommendation:The County is interested in continuing that dialogue with the interested
parties. The County has determined that given its present needs it could occupy approximately
10,000 square feet of such a facility. The County continues to evaluate the most efficient and
economical use of such space. The County presently envisions that permitting and land use offices
(i.e. Recorder, Assessor, Transportation, and Environmental Management) would be the most
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appropriate for such a facility and would offer the greatest synergy to the joint use concept.

Supervisor Santiago, District V will continue to serve as the lead in these discussions with the
assistance of Jim Wiltshire in the Chief Administrative Office.

Action to be taken following Board approval:  Board chair to sign the letter of intent and Board clerk to
forward signed copy to the Chief Administrative Office.

Contact: Jim Wiltshire x 5569

Concurrences:
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